Welcome to the 12th weekly prompt on Gladness and Generosity.  
A new school is opening on Ringinglow Road next week.  Clifford School is moving from Psalter Lane and is initially starting Year 2 and 3 classes in the former Ecclesall Juniors building.  What do you need when you open a school?  Simple practical help is high on the list.  A few of us from church intend to go along this week to help sweep and dust corridors and classrooms and sweep the playground, so that all is spick and span when the children arrive.
And there is lots of need for voluntary help in future, for instance, to listen to children read.  Could you be generous with you time, and do that?
Meanwhile, Cherry has been building links with the new Primary school on the old Infants School site.  A team of generous church members went in December to help at the Christmas Fair.  Their help was much appreciated, and the team hope to help at two or three events this year.   There are so many opportunities for practical generosity in our local community.  Are there things you could do?
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